December 22, 1987

Mr. Don Copeland
ARIZONA AEROPAINTING
P.0O. Box 1003

Chandler, Arizona 85244

Dear Don:

The Citation looks great! I want to thank you and
everyone in your organization for the excellent work you
performed for us. We are absolutely delighted with the
appearance of the airplane. We're a group of happy guys!
Thanks again.

Hap Holidays!

/

an Dene Oliver

MDO:drf
cc: James L. McMillan
cc: Leland Housman, M.D.



